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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 29th June 2018 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We all have enjoyed a very sunny week at All Saints. The swimming pool has never been so sought after and it has 
been just fabulous watching the children have fun in the water whilst progressing through their swimming skills. 
 

Oliver! 
Rehearsals are well underway for our school production of Oliver and hearing the songs certainly helps us 
through the day and gives us a spring in our step! The energy and enthusiasm in our children (and Miss 
Scott) are delightful to see and this really promises to be a production to remember! The singing and 
dancing are already phenomenal and I urge all our parents and carers to come see it - even if your child is 
not old enough to be a part of the show you are most welcome to come along and see how our children 
shine… and the quality they achieve. These experiences give children lifelong memories and I am very 
grateful to Miss Scott who is working so hard in order that the children have this opportunity. 
There are a few forms not returned asking for parents’ commitment to enable their children to take part in 
the two shows on the evenings of 18th and 19th July. Regrettably, without this assurance by Monday 2nd 
July we are unable to include your child in the show.  
 
 
Letters home this week include: 

 What’s on this week w/c 2nd July 2018 

 Summer Fair Bidding Wall Options 

 Summer Fair Bidding Wall Instructions 
 

A few reminders: 
 

Please access important information by email 
Please can we remind you to read ALL communications sent via the weekly email. They are communicating 
important information and some may require your response. 
 
Please enjoy the wonderful weather this weekend. 
 
Many thanks for all your support, 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
All Saints 
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